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February 27, 2023 
 
 
 
 
To:   Dr. Josh Swanson, Superintendent 
From:   Jason Mutzenberger, Executive Director of Business Services  
Re:   Seek Bids for Eden Prairie High School PAC Lighting Replacement 
 

 
 
The authorization to seek bids is requested by management and begins the process to 
make deferred maintenance upgrades and space usage updates. This project will be to 
replace the house lighting system at the Eden Prairie High School Performing Arts Center. 
 
The existing house lights and control panel were installed during the construction of the 
Performing Arts Center in the late 1990’s. The project will include replacement of existing 
lights and control board with dimmable, energy-efficient lights designed to enhance 
audience experience while maintaining a safe environment.  The ability to seek bids will 
allow timely development of project specifications and plans to solicit bids from 
contractors.   
 
Funding for this project will come from long-term facilities maintenance revenue.  This 
project has been planned and is on the list for updates in Summer, 2023.  
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 


